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Today in a meeting \vith FT A' s regional staff the MT A was informed that Secretary Pena
is very likely to take the following action:

He will direct tbat $31 million of the ~TA' s last yem" s FY 1996 $85 million
approriIiatiol1 for MetTo Rail be given back because of the City of Los Angeles
Airport revenue diversion. \Ve ""ill contact you Monday morning with more details.

We recommend that calls should be made to Secretary Pella at 202-366- 1111 and Om
congressional delegation.

For infonnation regarding any Government Relal1ol1$ items, please contact GisseIJe
Aeevedo-Frauco at (213) 922-2297.
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